
SEQUOIA WOODS  
C O U N T R Y  C L U B  

TAKE-OUT FOOD 

May 2021—Update 

 

Thursday May 20 will be our last day offering takeout meals, as 

we’re ending to-go food. 

You will still be able to enjoy our delicious food five nights a week, 

but we will be offering table service solely, instead. 

Please make advance reservations for the weekly Thursday special 

dinners, and weekend dinners. You can phone the lounge any day 

of the week to make dinner reservations (795-1000 x 1). 

Monday “pub night” will continue with open seating, and no reser-

vations are taken on Mondays at this time. 

Thank you for all of your support of our takeout food endeavors, 

you’ve meant so much to all of us at the club! 

We look forward to seeing you at our restaurant! 

       www.sequoiawoods.com 

 

  


